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Hello, my name is Cynthia De La Torre, I am resident of Albany, OR. I’m writing to 

oppose SB 210. This bill does not take into the amount of Oregonians who would 

have to go out of their way facing barriers along each way to exercise their 

constitutional right to vote. Mail in voting eliminates the barriers so many population 

groups in Oregon to vote in elections, including older adults, rural residents, 

Oregonians with disabilities, people who cannot leave their work during the day, child 

care providers, and so many more. Oregonians’ mail in voting needs to be protected, 

please do not support SB 210, this will cost taxpayers more and hurt civic 

participation in Oregon’s elections.  


